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Future Speakers 

Feb 7 2012 

Ed Pickens  

Feb 28 2012 

Dr. Craig Cheifetz  

"Inova Fairfax Hospital" 

Mar 6 2012 

McLean Youth Service 

Awards Program  

 

Visiting Rotarians/Guests 
 

No Visiting Rotarians 
 

Guests 
Bonnie O’Neill Vance Zavela 

Dominic Alexander 

of Stop Hunger 

Now 

Bob Hahne 

 

50/50 Raffle 
 

Small Pot  $16.00 
Big Pot     $409.00 
 
Dale Lazar left 409 in the big pot! 

 

ClubRunner Sponsors 

 

 

Please visit our Sponsors. 
To place your ad click here. 

 

Agenda 

by Cecilia Ford  

Noon - Meeting to order  

- Greeter - Ed Shahin  
- Song led by - Carmen Wu  
- Pledge led by - George Sachs   
- Invocation led by - Bob Koenig   
- 50/50 raffle collections - Pamela Danner  

12:20 Begin Program  

- Welcome Guests and Visiting Rotarians - Sergeant at Arms 
- Announcements 
- Happy Talk - Bob Koenig  

 

12:40 Program  

Allison Gilmore - Northern Virginia Technology Council's - Director of Communication and Public Relations      

1:00 p.m. 
- 50/50 raffle bucket 
 

1:15 p.m. Adjourn meeting  

January 24, 2012 Program 

by Paul B. Ward  

SPEAKER SUMMARY: Tarek Nahabet, introduced by Lois Wilson, spoke on the leadership lessons to be learned 
from John Maxwell's new book, "The Twenty-one Irrefutable Laws of Leadership."  Among them were that leadership 
development is an intentional and continuous process, and properly is based on sincerely caring for those we seek to 
lead and help. 

Announcements 

by Paul B. Ward  

Bob Hahne  Stop Hunger Now is coming again on September 10.  Be ready to sign up.  

Dana Sippel  
George Sachs  

The Chocolate Festival is generating good buzz around the community.   There are 15 vendors 
signed up.  Volunteers are still needed for children's games, parking and water sale.  

Vance Zavela  Vance introduced Bonnie O'Neill of Share, Inc., who told us that the tremendous growth of those 
being helped by Share has meant the food supplies available at the McLean Baptist Church storage 
site are not keeping up.  There will be someone at church site every Wednesday and Saturday 
afternoon from 4:30 to 6:00 to accept donations.  
 
Vance also mentioned that Giant Food Store has set a target of 8000 pounds of food to load up the 
food bus.  
 
Vance mentioned that the Safe Community Coalition is holding a series of 6th Grade Ethics Days 
during the month of February.  McLean Rotarians are needed to serve as table leaders.  The dates 
and schools involved are: 
   
Thursday, February 16 - Colvin Run, Great Falls, and The Langley School  
Wednesday, February 22 - Forestville and Spring Hill  
Thursday, February 23 - Chesterbrook and Churchill Road  
Wednesday, February 29 - Franklin Sherman, Kent Gardens and Timber Lane  
 
All sessions are being hosted by Temple Rodef Shalom in Falls Church.  The time commitment 
involved is from 9:00 a.m. until 1:30 p.m. for each day.  
Contact Vance to volunteer.  

http://www.clubrunner.ca/CPrg/Home/Home.asp?cid=1882
http://www.clubrunner.ca/cprg/includes/sendemail.asp?cid=1882&mid=175345&recp=Pnezra#Jh
http://www.clubrunner.ca/CPrg/Home/speakers.asp?cid=1882
http://www.clubrunner.ca/CPrg/Home/speakers.asp?cid=1882
http://www.clubrunner.ca/CPrg/Home/speakers.asp?cid=1882
http://www.clubrunner.ca/CPrg/Home/speakers.asp?cid=1882
http://www.clubrunner.ca/CRWeb/advertisers/main.asp


 

Todd Dempsey  Todd announced that the McLean Rotary Foundation Board will meet February 7, and the meeting is 
open to any who wish to attend.  

 

Happy Talk 

by Paul B. Ward  

Lois Wilson Lois was delighted that her daughter just finished college. 

Jan Auerbach Jan was looking forward to selling her cookies and other sweets at the Chocolate 
Festival 

John Rosenbaum John is very pleased with the match up for the Super Bowl.  Go Pats! 

Ed Holman Ed and Linda just returned from a visit to Cozumel, and wasn't at his best at Monday 
night poker. 

Bob Rosenbaum Bob was delighted Ed wasn't very sharp at Monday night poker. 

Vance Zavela Vance's older daughter tutors and Timberlane Elementary, and also has her official 
Black Belt Certificate. 

Masgood Chaudhry Masgood, as a dentist, is delighted with the prospect of the Chocolate Festival. 
 

Chocolate Festival 
by Carmen Wu  

 
CONGRATULATIONS to our club.  What a great idea!  I quote Dr. Jackson,   "I've always heard that when you have 
an idea that matches what the community needs and wants, it can be nothing but a success.  We were successful in 
getting the word out and the people came...and boy did they come!" 
 

 

 


